Dear Students,
For the next two weeks you will hear announcements, receive emails and tweets from your counselors, Ms. Denney, Ms. Pierce and Ms. Dunham, concerning planning for your future beyond high school. The topics will include College, Military, Trade School, financial aid and many more topics based on your questions from the survey. We hope you can check out all the great information we have gathered to help you begin to think about and plan for life after graduation. We STRONGLY ENCOURAGE you to create a folder, on you iPad, specifically for all the information and emails we will provide. You may do this in your email by adding a folder (on the left hand side where you open your school email), in Evernote or whatever application of choice you currently use to save information. You will be extremely happy you did so when you might need them now and in the next few years to come. Please remember if you have questions your counselors are available during block lunches and our twitter account is Counselorslhs-k. We are excited to share many resources with you!

Have a marvelous Monday!

From you Killough counselors,
Ms. Denney  A-G             denneyt@lisd.net
Ms. Pierce    H-O             piercetl@lisd.net
Ms. Dunham  P-Z              dunhaml@lisd.net

